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Another Key Endorsement

Florida Police Benevolent Association Endorses Sheriff Stalv for Re-election

BUNNELL, FL: The Keep Rick Staly Sheriff Campaign announces another key endorsement.

The Florida Police Benevolent Association, representing state, local and county law enforcement and
correctional officers, has endorsed Rick Staly for Flagler County Sheriff.

"We...ask our members, their friends and families - and all citizens in Flagler County who respect the strong
and efficient enforcement of our laws, to cast their ballots in support of Rick Staly," said Matt Pucket,
Executive Director of Florida PBA.

"I am very honored to be endorsed by the men and women that serve our state as first responders that know my
leadership and crime fighting the best," said Sheriff Staly. "Having been shot on duty saving the life of a
Deputy Sheriff I know the dangers our first responders face every day as I have walked in their shoes."

Sheriff Staly was previously endorsed by Flagler County Mayors, past and current Flagler County Chairmen,
police chiefs, nearby Sheriffs, local state representative and senator, state attorney, the local and state Fraternal
Order of Police lodges and Coastal Florida Police Benevolent Association, who represent the men and women
of the Flagler County Sheriffs Office. 
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Contact: Bob Weber
386-264-5593

OR: Rick Staly
386-227-7849

Email: Rick@RickStaly.com
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Keep Rick Staly Sheriff Campaign Announces

Political Advertisement Paid for and Approved by Rick Staly, Republican, for Flagler County Sheriff


